
Oakridge Water District – Federal Funding opportunities 2022 

 

PFAS project applications: 

PFAS mitigation plan was one of 10 projects in Congressman Sean Patrick Maloney’s district to be 

approved for $1.8 million in federal funding. You can read about it here, scroll down to Oakridge: 

https://seanmaloney.house.gov/ny-18-community-project-submission-summary 

 

The Senate Appropriations Committee accepted, via Senator Chuck Schumer’s office, a congressionally 

directed spending request for Wild Oaks Sewer District and Oakridge Water District: 

https://www.schumer.senate.gov/imo/media/doc/EWD_Schumer_CDS_Disclosure_21%20(4).pdf 
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